
  

Via Email 
 
March 7, 2018 
 
Rick and Connie Clark Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 

Attention: Alan L. Ross 
  
 
Dear Sirs and Madam: 
 
RE:  Request for Regulatory Appeal by Rick and Connie Clark 
  Bonterra Energy Corp. (Bonterra) 
  Application Nos.: 1903549, 1903550, 1903686;  

Licence Nos.: 0486916, 0486919, 0487017 
  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1904530 
 
On March 7, 2018 I was informed the above noted licenses were canceled on request from Bonterra, see 
enclosed. As these licenses are the subject of the request for regulatory appeal by Mr. and Mrs. Clark, 
and there are no longer appealable decisions, the AER has closed the request for regulatory appeal.   

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 403-297-4116.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
<original signed by> 
 
Sara Johnson 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 
 
Encl.  
 
Cc: Adrian Neumann Bonterra  

 


